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TECHNICAL STATEMENT

This Technical Statement was prepared on behalf of F.T.G. Broadcasting, Inc. (“FTG”),

licensee of radio station WWEL, Channel 280A, London, Kentucky.  FTG also holds an

outstanding construction permit authorizing minor changes in the facilities of WWEL (BPH-

20020222AAP).  This instant application seeks a license to cover the permit.  Attached as

Exhibit A is a calculation of the transmitter output power for WWEL.  

The WWEL permit has two conditions listed on the permit.  The first condition states that

the power of co-located AM station WFTG would be determined by the indirect method during

the construction process and, further, that an application to return to direct measurement of

power be submitted to the Commission, along with the license application for WWEL.  It is

noted that WFTG also had an outstanding permit, which has been implemented, and an

application for station license for WFTG has been submitted to the Commission.  The remaining

condition relates to the reduction of the power of the WWEL antenna system to ensure that

persons having access to the site will not be exposed to radio frequency radiation levels in excess

of the rules.  FTG herein restates that it will reduce power, as necessary, to ensure persons with

access to the tower and site will not be exposed to levels in excess of the rules.  Based on the

foregoing, all conditions have been met.
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